
 
-------- Original message -------- 
From: Dave Stealey <dave.stealey@yahoo.com>  
Date: 2/16/21 7:14 PM (GMT-08:00)  
To: John Sontag <john.sontag@gmail.com>  
Cc: "CHeng@santaclaraca.gov" <CHeng@SantaClaraCA.gov>  
Subject: Letter of Resignation  
 

16 February, 2021 
To:          John Sontag, Presiding Officer 
                Salary Setting Commission, 
                City of Santa Clara, California 
 
 
Dear President Sontag, Commissioners, and City Staff, 
 
I regret to inform the Salary Setting Commission and Human Resources that due to events beyond my 
control, I am no longer able to serve on this Commission. Therefore, please accept my resignation, 
effective immediately. 
 
It was a pleasure working with every Commissioner on the Salary Settting Commission. In my view each 
Commissioner worked diligently, selflessly, and in a completely professional manner to serve the 
residents of our great city. Every Commissioner should be justifiably proud to be on this Commission for 
the work they’ve done, and for what they've accomplished.  
 
I enjoyed working with every Commissioner, and even though I will no longer be on the Commission, I 
still intend to follow the Commmission's progress via the city’s website. As I view the Commission’s 
future actions, I have no doubt that I'll fondly recall meeting with my fellow Commissioners, as we 
worked together for the benefit of our wonderful city. I wish all of you the very best, and I remain 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Dave Stealey  
Commissioner (2018 – 2021) 
Salary Setting Commission, 
City of Santa Clara 
3282 Dorcich St. 
Santa Clara, CA 95050 
(408) 886-4722 
 
Att’n: Human Resources Department 
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